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Dear Editor:

I have a simple question for the people responsible for the signage in North Vancouver. I

have noticed while riding around, that roads like Mount Seymour Parkway and Dollarton

Highway have shared road signs and the bicycle motif painted on them. Could someone

please tell me why we can't have the same thing on Keith Road? Especially now that the

weather is turning nicer and the Low Level Road construction will be starting up.

We have had numerous suggestions for this stretch of road in the past. The recent

addition of new sidewalks has been awesome, thank you. Now what about a sign or two to

remind those drivers who feel the need to speed up the hill in the inside lane of the two

lanes, that cyclists share this road too. My cycling to work would be a lot less stressful and

hopefully safer.

Carol McClelland North Vancouver
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